
   

PSHE 

This term we are focusing on ‘myself’ 

and people around us.  Alongside this we 

are learning about Respect and friendship. 

Anti-Bullying; to coincide with Anti-

Bullying Week in November we will be 

learning how we can include people and 

help ourselves and others if they are being 

bullied.  

 

Topic  

During Topic this term we are 

exploring the process of recycling 

and beginning to think about the 

importance of recycling. We are then 

moving on to think about how that 

links to trade and what fair trade is 

and means.  

 

 

Music 

During this term we will be learning a 

selection of Harvest songs and Nativity 

songs.  We will also be focusing on 

Rhythm, pitch and beat.  

 

English  

We will be exploring a range of different text 

types.  These will all be linked to the topic and 

children will have opportunities to write poetry, 

non-chronological reports and story narratives. 

We will be continuing to learn different aspects 

of grammar with a particular focus on 

punctuation.  

Applying phonics knowledge to writing will be 

threaded throughout.  

PE 

Indoor PE will be a mixture of 

orienteering (team building) and 

dance this Term.   

Outdoor PE will be led by Mr 

Baxter, the sports coach, we will be 

learning a variety of ball skills. 

Science  

 Our Science Topics this term are Materials 

(Recycling) and Seasons 

During the first part of the term we are 

learning about the different seasons and 

what those seasons bring.   

During the second half we will continue to 

keep a ‘watch’ of the seasonal changes but 

be focusing on materials and how they 

change.  

Maths 

This Term the Maths Topics we are focussing on are:  

 Place Value:  We will continue to develop our 

knowledge of the value of numbers and how they 

relate to each other.  

Addition and Subtraction:  We will develop our 

understanding of what subtraction and addition are and 

how to use concrete resources.  

 Fractions: We will be learning about simple fractions 

and identifying them.  

 

RE 

This term we will be learning about 

the story of Creation. 

We will also be learning the 

Christmas story through our 

Incarnation topic.  

 

Art / Design and 

Technology 

During this term we 

are learning the skills 

of collage and weaving 

using recycled 

materials. 
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Computing  

This term we will be learning how to stay 

safe online and what we should do if we 

see something that makes us feel 

uncomfortable.  

We will be logging on independently and 

using a simple search engine to gather 

information. We will also be using 

programmable toys.  

  


